
Tuesday, April 3, 2018 - New Beginnings 

The last twenty years have brought me tremendous opportunities to preach God’s word in full 
time, part time and gospel meeting settings. 

I have also had to turn down many opportunities during this same period because of work, 
church or family responsibilities. 

I’m excited to announce that beginning June 1, 2018, I will be actively seeking and accepting 
new opportunities to preach the gospel. 

If you live in Texas, Oklahoma, Arkansas or Louisiana and need part time pulpit help, please 
reach out to me through this page or Facebook message. 

If you are desiring a gospel meeting, regardless your location in the U.S., I would love to work 
with you in making that happen via the same methods. 

I do not know how successful I will be, but I ask your prayers as I begin this journey. 

In Christ, Chuck 

 


